
Foundation 2 Homework 28.2.20 

 
 

In Literacy this week we have been reading the story of The Three Little Pigs.  We have been practising   

re-telling it with actions as a whole class and using the small world characters to make our own versions of 

the story. We are using our knowledge of the story next week to make story maps and then begin to write 

our own stories.  

We have been practising our letter formation, ensuring all the letters are correctly formed, particularly a, d, 

g, m, w and n. Please keep practising these at home. We have learnt the digraph or and re-visited the 

digraphs th, ng, sh and ch.  We have been reading and writing the tricky words – are, all, they, her, my, 

she, me, be, he, you and was.  

Please make sure you continue to practise the online reading book as this is linked to the digraphs and 

tricky words we have been practising. We have been continuing to write sentences daily focusing on the 

spelling of tricky words, finger spaces, capital letters and full stops. 

In Maths we have been using maths language (add, addition, altogether, equal) to work out a total of two 

groups. 

We have been making houses for the pigs in the Creative Area and our own pig and wolf characters.  

In Knowledge and Understanding of the World we have been looking at different types of homes.  

Thank you for all your fantastic photos and comments on Tapestry. It is great to see the children practising 

lots of their learning at home too.   

 

Activities For Home 

 Ask your child to re-tell the story of The Three Little Pigs. Can they show you the actions too? 

 Can you practise writing the tricky words we have been learning?  

 Look at different types of homes on your way to school. How are they different to where you live? 

 

 

 

Mrs Bancroft and Mrs Lucan. 


